
Notice of Budget Committee 
Meeting 

A public meeting of the Budget 
Committee of the City of Canby 
and Canby Urban Renewal 
District, Clackamas County, 
State of Oregon, to discuss the 
budget for the fiscal year July 1, 
2019 to June 30, 2020, will be 
held at City Hall Council 
Chambers, 222 NE 2nd Ave., 
Canby, OR. 

The first meeting will take place 
on May 9, 2019 at 6:00 pm and 
will continue on May 16, 2019 
at 6:00 pm; if needed a third 
meeting will be held on May 23, 
2019 at 6:00 pm. 

The purpose of the meetings is 
to receive the budget message 
and to receive comment from 
the public on the budget. Public 
comment will be heard for both 
the City’s budget and the URA 
budget at the second meeting 
on May 16, 2019. Any person 
may appear at the meetings 
and provide public comment 
on the proposed budgets. 

A copy of the budget document 
may be inspected or obtained 
on or after April 29, 2019 at City 
Hall, 222 NE 2nd Ave., Canby, OR 
between the hours of 8:00 am 
and 5:00 pm or on the city’s 
website at 
www.canbyoregon.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


